
C TY OF A T LA TA 
DEPARTMENT of CONSTRUCTION 

RAY A. NIXON 
Chief of Construction 

Mr. R. Earl Landers 

301 CITY HALL 

Atlanta 3, Georgia 

July 28, 1967 

Administrative Assistant to the Mayor 
Mayor's Office 

Dear Earl, 

RICHARD W. RESP ESS 

ASST. CHIEF OF CONSTRUC TI ON 

ROBERT H . MORRISS 

ASST. CHI EF OF CONSTRUCT I ON 

Please note the attached correspondence which followed a 
memorandum that you forwarded to this office regarding contract 
negotiations for water treatment operation and construction. 
From the letter of July 21 from Turner McDonald, I find that 
no attitude change has occurred on the part of Fulton County. 

It appears that we have again reached a log jam in this 
matter, but I will contact Turner in the near future to see 
if we can move the issue off of dead center . 

I will keep you a dvised as progress is made tn this 
matter. 

RHM/pae 

Enclosure 

Yours very truly, 

~,~ 
Robert H. Morriss @ 
WPC Engineer 

ATLANTA THE DOGWOOD CITY 




